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I urge the Historic District Commission to deny permission to DTE to replace historic stone
curbs disturbed by their utility work with a concrete reproduction. I hope the Commission
learned from the results of allowing this in Boston-Edison. The concrete (of course) did not
last 5 years in some places. The stone has been there for a century. Please don't make the same
mistake with Indian Village and other historic neighborhoods.

Thank you.

Michael J Morgan
1415 Parker St. #961
Detroit, MI  48214
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